
Hi All, 
 
As communicated previously, the South Australian Government is moving to a new model for the management of 
facilities services in South Australia – known as the AGFMA (Across Government Facilities Management 
Arrangements). 
 
Further to my email sent in November 2020 that provided you a copy of the ‘What We’ve Heard’ Report following 
the AGFMA contractor workshops and surveys in September and October 2020, please find attached the 2nd report 
following those forums, the ‘What We’re actioning’ Report. This report outlines the actions and commitments that 
have fed into the Future AGFMA contracting process. This ‘What We’re actioning’ Report is also available on the 
Future AGFMA website at https://dit.sa.gov.au/future_agfma/future_agfma/contractors_-_trade_services. 
 
I also communicated previously your input as per the ‘What We’ve Heard’ Report and ‘What We’re actioning’ 
Report were timed to feed into a critical stage of the Future AGFMA contracting process. The Department is 
managing this two-stage contracting process, and we now completed the first stage of the process, being an open 
and competitive Expression of Interest process. The following parties (listed in alphabetical order) have been 
selected to participate in the second stage of this process, called an Invitation to Supply (ITS); 
 
•             BGIS  
•             Jones Lang LaSalle  
•             Spotless  
•             Ventia 
 
The ITS tender is now open, and closes in March 2021.  The ITS documentation includes specific actions and 
commitments as per the attached ‘What We’re Actioning Report’.  
 
It is possible that some of the above companies may contact you or other contractors who provide services through 
the existing AGFMA during the ITS process. If you have any concerns with regard to this please contact the Future 
AGFMA team on the following email address DIT:FutureAGFMA@sa.gov.au 
 
The project team remains on track for Government to make an announcement of the successful bidders in mid-
2021. Transition to the Future AGFMA will then begin, with the future providers commencing from late 2021.  
 
Lastly if you haven’t already done so I encourage you to subscribe for further updates and/or register your business 
as an interested party for the Future AGFMA via the below link: 
https://dit.sa.gov.au/future_agfma/subscribe_for_updates 
 
I thank you for your continued involvement in the AGFMA.  
 
Regards, 
Simon Morony 
Executive Director, Across Government Services 
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